
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1124 
 

Asked on 14 September 2023 
 

MR M CRANDON ASKED MINISTER FOR HEALTH, MENTAL HEALTH AND 
AMBULANCE SERVICES AND MINISTER FOR WOMEN (HON S FENTIMAN)— 
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to the Life Promotion Suicide Prevention Clinic— 
Will the Minister provide the amount of funding provided by Queensland Health since 
2015-16 (reported separately by financial year)? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I am advised Queensland Health funded the Life Promotion Suicide Prevention Clinic 
for the provision of a Psychiatry Registrar training placement for the period 30 October 
2019 to 6 February 2022. 
 
The funding amounts are as follows: 2019/2020 - $56,339.24, 2020/2021 - 
$164,126.20 and 2021/2022 - $104,995.59. 
 
I am advised Queensland Health has not provided funding to the Clinic for any other 
purpose, and the Clinic has not requested further funding.  
 
I note that the Clinic has now closed. Queensland Health did not make this decision, 
and any queries about why the Clinic closed should be directed to the Australian 
Institute for Suicide Research and Prevention through Griffith University. 
 


